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Belmar: Ready For Summer 2014 
 

 
Governor Christie and Belmar Mayor Matt Doherty have remained committed to rebuilding Belmar and the rest of the Jersey 
Shore in the aftermath of Superstorm Sandy. Ahead of the second summer since Sandy, Belmar has received recovery 
assistance through a number of federal and state programs as part of their rebuilding process.  
 

FLASHBACK: Governor Christie: Damn, Boardwalks Are Opening All Over New Jersey 
 

 
 

BY THE NUMBERS: BELMAR RECOVERY SINCE SANDY 
 

$23,113,253 
FEMA has obligated over $23.1 million in federal funds through the Public Assistance 
program to Belmar (and other municipal entities) for eligible debris removal, emergency 
services and rebuilding activities. 



2

 
 

$15,936,226 
Belmar residents and businesses have received approximately $15.9 million in 
payouts from the National Flood Insurance Program. 

 
 

$5,090,000 
Belmar residents have received approximately $5.09 million in FEMA Individual 
Assistance, which includes repair costs, replacement costs, rental assistance and other 
needs assistance. 

 
 

$4,480,000 Belmar has received $4.48 million through the FEMA Community Disaster Loan (CDL) 
program. 

 
 

$2,200,000 The Federal Highway Administration has identified roadway projects in Belmar worth 
approximately $2.2 million. 

 
 

$1,616,000 4 Belmar homeowners signed RREM program grants totaling $516,786. Approximately 
111 Belmar residents received Resettlement grants totaling $1.1 million. 

 
 

$152,000 EDA Stronger NJ Business Grant has approved 7 grants to Belmar business worth 
$152,637. 

 
 

 

 


